
Postage Stamps—If you have any used postage stamps after the  
Christmas period it would be appreciated if you could please drop them into 
the Sacristy for use on the Missions. 
 
Pilgrimage to Knock—Marino Parish Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will take place 
on Sunday 24th May  2020 - Contact Lorraine on 086-3900073 or Catherine on 
086-8424747—Full details on Church Notice Board. 
 
Parish Newsletter—The latest date for material for inclusion in the parish 
newsletter is 6th March 2020 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Anthony Richardson, Veronica O’Reilly, 

Eamonn Healy, Kevin O’Reilly, 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Dominic Noonan, Michael Madden, Ann Fitzgerald, Charlie Greagsbey,         

Dina McKenna, Theresa Cusack, Bridget & Brendan Walsh, Valentine Tracey, 

Mary & Eddie Wogan, Meg & Jock Sterling, Agnes Coyle, Paula Mulvaney,  

Charlie McGinley, Denis & Josephine Hayes, Ann Maloney, Mary Weldon,  

Roger Harrington, Brian O’Malley. 

 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Devine Mercy Conference—RDS—21st to 23rd February……….. 

CRC Art Exhibition 2020—Saturday & Sunday 22nd & 23rd February…….. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Fifth Sunday of Christmas—26th January ‘20 Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day 
 

The heart of Jesus’ proclamation is given in to-
day’s Gospel. As is often noted, the word 
“repent” is not the best translation of the origi-
nal Greek and it would be better to use some 
other expression such as “convert.” It really 
means a new way of looking at everything, a 
new mind or outlook. It may of course include 
being sorry about the past, but the real energy 
is towards the future: “convert and put your 
trust in the Good News.” We could put it like 
this: from what are we called to conversion is 
important; more important is towards what are 
we being called? 
 
Prayer 
 

Open our hearts, loving Father, that we may 
know both healing and hope. Touch our inmost 
selves and bring us the wholeness we need. 
Plant in our hearts the vision of your reign that 
we be people of hope, faith and love. 
 

Entrance :            Hymn 8  Page 8              
Recessional :       Hymn 10  Page 8              
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Feast of St Brigid is on Saturday 1st Feb-
ruary  (Secondary Patron of Ireland) 
 
Feast of the Presentation of Our Lord 
(Candlemas Day) is on Sunday 2nd Feb-
ruary. Blessing of candles will take place 
at all Masses including the 5.30 p.m. 
Vigil Mass 
 
First Sunday — Sunday 2nd February is 
also the first Sunday of the month and 
Eucharistic Adoration will take place 
from 3.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 
 
Feast of St Blaise is on Monday, 3rd 
February.  Blessing of throats will take 

place after all Masses.  
 

Tea/Coffee mornings  continue 
every Tuesday , Wednesday & 

Thursday after the 10.00 a.m. Mass. 
New members welcome. 
 
Children's Liturgy—Our next Children's 
liturgy will be celebrated as part of the 
12.30 pm Mass next Sunday, February 
2nd. All are welcome to come and hear 
the Sunday Gospel explored using 
'Godly Play'.   

 

Eucharistic Adoration in Parish 
Church takes place every Monday 
afternoon in our Church from 

3.00  to 4.00 p.m. and on the first Sun-
day of the month from 3.00 to 5.00 
with adoration from 4.30 p.m. to 5.00 
p.m. for children. Eucharistic Adoration 
in Clonturk House, continues every 
Sunday evening from 7 to 8 p.m.  
 

Senior Citizens Day hosted by Ard Scoil 
Rís will take place on Wednesday 29th 
January at 10.30am.  All welcome for 
refreshments and a tour of the school 
and the possibility of a classroom visit 
during class. Please note NO Tea/
Coffee morning in Marino Room that 
morning  Please join us. 
 

 
Our Scripture Reflection Group  
meet on Thursday mornings at 
11.00 am in the Annadale 

room.  
 
Family Offering—By now everyone 
should have received their Family Of-
fering envelope boxes. If not please 
contact the Parish Office/Sacristy on 
8332772.  Standing Order is also an 
available option as well an electronic 
transfers. Thank you for your support. 
 
‘Mustard Seed’—The Church gate col-
lection this weekend  is in aid of the 
charity ‘Mustard Seed’ that help chil-
dren in orphanages and with AIDS in 
Jamaica. 

School Building Project—Work is ex-
pected to start shortly on a 2 class-
room extension to the Infants/Girls 
Schools. This will necessitate the par-
tial removal of the dividing wall be-
tween the Church and the school. 
Some inconvenience may arise as a 
result of this work. Further infor-
mation will be made available as the 
work progresses. 

 
Church Repository/Shop:  The Church 

Repository/Shop is open eve-
ry Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 
Mass on Sundays. We have a 

good supply of sacramental mementos 
for all occasions.  

 

 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st & 
3rd  Saturday of the month from 

10.30 a.m.— 12.30 pm. We look for-
ward to new members. Ph: (085) 
1088538 Please note—The ‘Knitwits”  
 

 

next meeting will be on Saturday 1st 
February.  
 

Dublin Diocesan Children’s Pilgrimage 
to Lourdes—The DDCP will hold their 
Annual Church gate Collection next 
weekend 1st/2nd February Your sup-
port would be much appreciated 

 
The Community Prayer Group   
meets on Thursday evenings 
at 8.00 pm in the Annadale 
room.  The meeting consists 

of prayer, reading and reflection on the 
Sunday  Gospel. All are welcome. 
 

Parish Lotto:      
There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.     
   

The winning numbers were: 2, 5, 14 & 16.  
      

The Jackpot now stands at €2,000.00    
 

Note: The latest time for receipt of entries is 12 noon on date of draw. 

Thank You—A very big thank you to those who so generously hosted our team of 
young people from NET Ministries who led the 6th class retreats during the week. 
It made the whole thing possible ! Thank you also to those who offered accommo-
dation that we didn't need to take up. It is a testament to the generosity of the 
people of the parish of Marino that we had more offers of accommodation than 
required.  The retreat was a great success and I ask that you continue to pray for 
the boys and girls as the day of Confirmation approaches. Anne Dooley, Parish 
Catechist. 

Net Ministeries—The team of young people aged 18-25 who delivered the Confir-
mation retreats this week are frequently in Dublin and in need of accommodation. 
These young people are volunteers from different parts of the world and they 
fundraise to be part of this retreat work with youngsters all over Ireland. If any 
parishioner would be interested in providing them with a bed on occasion, 
the NET MINISTRIES IRELAND office in Ballyboffey in Donegal (tel: 074 9190606) 
would be delighted to hear from you.  


